
 

PUBLIC SAFETY 

This November we’ve joined the Bearded Broome campaign 
to fight food uncertainty and raise funds for CHOW! 

 
Help feed the 1 in 4 children in our area  

who may not know where their next meal will come from  
by scanning the QR code below to make a donation. 

 

 

Every dollar makes a difference in the effort to feed 
our community and we appreciate your support! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information visit www.BeardedBroome.com. 

http://www.beardedbroome.com/

